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Steven Liang

From: Joanne Dorman <dormanjoanne58@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 7:33 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Price Rising

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
In regard to the water price twenty percent more raise for 2023 isn't something I agree with. The people in Philadelphia 
where the increase rate is to take place is not fair. We have a tax abatement, property tax increase for residents & much 
more is beyond overwhelming. We need a break from too many tax hikes. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Joanne Dorman 


